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Be kind. Do your best. Achieve together.  

30th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
 
On Thursday 7th December, our school will be taking part in Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day. 
Children can come to school in their Christmas Jumper and we ask for a £1 donation. We know times are 
tough, so please remember that donations are optional 
 
Children can also wear their Jumper on 14th December (Christmas Lunch Day) 
 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER SWAP FOR CHARITY 
 
We are running a swap event in the run up to Christmas to try to encourage the reuse of ‘preloved’ Christmas 
jumpers. Children quickly grow out of their festive jumpers, so this year we are asking our pupils to bring in 
and donate Christmas jumpers that they have outgrown, or no longer wish to wear, into school from now until 
the 6th December 2023. 
 
We will be asking children to bring in a donation of £1 to buy a new (preloved) jumper which will be sold in 
Mrs Pipers Classroom every lunchtime until the 6th December. The money raised from this will be donated 
to PATCH. Money raised will be spent on improvements to help our school.  
 
We hope that this event will save lots of Christmas jumpers from entering landfill, being incinerated or just 
being lost and unloved at the back of a wardrobe, and that the children will enjoy choosing a new preloved 
jumper to use this year and potentially beyond! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Piper 
Year 4 Teacher 
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